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CIPFA, the Chartered Institute of Public Finance and Accountancy, is the 

professional body for people in public finance.  CIPFA shows the way in public finance 

globally, standing up for sound public financial management and good governance 

around the world as the leading commentator on managing and accounting for 

public money. 

 

Further information about CIPFA can be obtained at www.cipfa.org/  

 

Any questions arising from this submission should be directed to: 

 

Don Peebles 

Head of CIPFA Policy & Technical UK  

CIPFA 

Level 3 Suite D 

160 Dundee Street 

Edinburgh 

EH11 1DQ 

Tel: +44 (0)131 221 8653 

Email: don.peebles@cipfa.org 

 

 

 

Steven Cain 

Technical Manager 

CIPFA  

77 Mansell Street  

London  

E1 8AN 

 

Tel: +44 (0)20 543 5794 

Email: steven.cain@cipfa.org 
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Our ref: Responses/ 191206 SC0260 

 

Exposure Draft 69 Public Sector Specific Financial Instruments: Amendments to 

IPSAS 41, Financial Instruments 

 

 

CIPFA is pleased to present its comments on this exposure draft which has been reviewed 

by CIPFA’s Accounting and Auditing Standards Panel. 

CIPFA agrees with the proposed amendments to IPSAS 41.  

 

We hope this is a helpful contribution to IPSASB’s work in this area.  

 


